
F-1. Continuation of Agreement with Hazel Health, Inc. and The School 
Board of Broward County, Florida.  
 
 

Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 
 

Hazel Health, Inc. (Hazel) is an extension of the school health 
clinic that offers virtual medical clinics in the school setting. Nurses enable 
students to receive immediate care by connecting with a network of doctors via 
video call from the nurse’s office with parental consent at no cost.   
 
Many students return to class after a visit with Hazel, which means more time 
spent learning in the classroom. This is also a huge relief for parents, who might 
otherwise have to leave work and lose income. With this model, we can leverage 
technology to provide great care at a far lower cost than the alternative of an urgent 
care or emergency room visit.   
 
During this COVID-19 pandemic, Hazel also provides “at home services”. Students 
can access virtual doctor visits through Hazel without leaving home. Families can 
access this service any time they are remote learning, or when the school health 
office is closed. Doctor visits are available before school, as a check-in for parents 
who are not sure whether to bring their child to school. When students are remote 
learning, they can access a Hazel doctor on-demand using any device from home, 
alongside their parent or guardian.  
 
Hazel Health will provide all necessary equipment, technology and support for 
each of the selected schools.   


